Mrs. Hall, School Counselor

First, Third and Fifth grades



School Counselor Newsletter

This month during guidance time, students will focus on the following:

First grade will conclude the Funny
Tummy Feelings lessons. Please
reach out to your child's teacher for
more information on this curriculum.

Third grade will focus on solving peer problems using the STEP acronym for recalling action steps.

Fifth grade will begin learning the middle school registration process and register for their 6th grade electives!

Ask your students about the following lesson concepts by saying "Tell me more about..."

- Who are your "special people" you can ask for help when you have a funny tummy feeling?
 (1st grade)
- The S.T.E.P. process for problem-solving (3rd grade)
- The 6th grade electives you are interested in (5th grade)

CONTACT INFORMATION

940 Reedy Creek Road Cary, NC 27513

Phone: 919-380-3660 ext. 21688 Email: dhall2@wcpss.net

